
Upcoming Events in August and October

It's been a while since we've posted some stuff here. FOOLS will be hosting a lock picking area at Makevention which will
be August 25th. We are also doing an hour workshop on lock picking at noon. And as usual, we'll be hosting the lock
picking village at DerbyCon this year which is the first weekend of October. Also, you can find FOOLS at Bloominglabs on
most public nights (Wednesdays from 7-10pm). Come check us out!
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